[image: Logo

Description automatically generated]

New Horizons of Minnesota Expands to Provide High Quality Training for Businesses in Greater Chicago Illinois Market

Eagan, MN — May 1, 2021 –    New Horizons of Minnesota, a leading IT training provider announces the expansion into the Greater Chicago Illinois area.  New Horizons will be able to bring their cutting-edge technology training and multiple learning modalities to businesses and organizations in Chicago.

"We are thrilled to announce the expansion of our geographic footprint and responsibilities into the Greater Chicago area,” said Lisa Loken, owner of New Horizons Minnesota.  Lisa went on to say, “These new responsibilities range from management, sales, delivery and helping people and businesses succeed through the power of learning. We want to assure our Chicago customers that they will continue to see the high quality, relevant, customer-centric training that New Horizons consistently delivers.”

New Horizons Minnesota officially expanded into Chicago March 1, 2021.

New Horizons is one of the world's largest and leading providers in IT training, professional development, and certification preparation. Along with being official training partners with Microsoft, Cisco, CompTIA, VMware, and ITIL we have trained over 30 million people worldwide since 1982! New Horizons is designed to help everyone from busy IT professionals on large corporate teams to small business IT professionals who must wear many hats. New Horizons has been the leader in developing and delivering training in multiple ways from in-person classes, online with live instructors, or self-paced training. New Horizons continues to innovate to help businesses in an ever evolving and rapidly changing business environment.

If you want to learn more about New Horizons visit our website at www.newhorizons.com/Chicago or engage with us on LinkedIn, Facebook and Instagram
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